Dear Potential Community Sponsor,

I am writing to you today to ask for your support for the Liberty High School Cross Country
Team. We're expecting well over 500 people to attend our inaugural Liberty Cross Country
Carnival 5K Fun Run.

Your sponsorship will help us to provide a safe and enjoyable experience for all of our
participants and spectators. It will also help us to continue to grow our team and provide

opportunities for our student athletes to compete at a high level.

Here are some of the specific things that your sponsorship will help to do:

Provide an entertaining and competitive event.

Purchase food and drinks for our participants.

Support the cost of course maintenance and the event site.

Provide rental equipment, such as timing mats, water stations and generators.

In addition to helping us to provide a great event for our athletes and spectators, your
sponsorship will also help us to achieve our long-term goals of:

e Improving our team's competitive record.
e Increasing the number of students who participate in cross country.
e Sending our athletes to compete at Central Section and State Championship races.

Today we are asking for a $250 sponsorship which will include your business on our event
shirt, your logo and link to your website on our event page and a shoutout throughout the
event. Thank you for your consideration. | hope that you will join us in supporting the Liberty
Cross Country Team.

To pay with credit card click here you'll be redirected to our payment screen
*the payment will read Donut Web Design since the school cant provide a payment link

To pay with checks write check to Liberty Cross Country and send to 925 Jewetta High School

*sponsors please send your business logo to coachrocha@supernovasrun.org

Sincerely,
Eduardo Coach Rocha
Liberty Cross Country Coach


https://verticalraise.com/fundraiser/liberty-xc-fundraiser/c/303223/
mailto:coachroch@supernovasrun.org

